

February 13, 2018

Dear Educator:

The Esri Mid-Atlantic User Group (Esri-MUG) is committed to helping Geographic Information Systems (GIS) users in the Mid-Atlantic Region explore the best use of GIS technologies. To enhance this experience, we're looking for enthusiastic students or recent graduates who are seeking GIS employment to attend and present at the Esri-MUG Spring Meeting. This year, the Esri-MUG Spring Meeting will be held at The Universities at Shady Grove in Shady Grove, MD, on April 20, 2018. The general format of the meeting will include a plenary presentation in the morning with updates from Esri on the latest technology followed by breakout sessions with user presentations. We hope that representatives from your institution will participate!

Date: April 20, 2018

Location: The Universities at Shady Grove, Shady Grove, MD

Fee: None

Agenda: To come

Registration page: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mid-atlantic-user-group-meeting-tickets-

43217117562

How can you help? We are asking professors and department chairs of geography, GIS, and other related disciplines from various Mid-Atlantic colleges and universities to distribute the enclosed forms to their colleagues and students within the applicable GIS program area to help generate awareness of this opportunity.

Up to four (4) student scholarships will be awarded based on the responses on this form. The chosen students will be **awarded a \$100 scholarship to cover travel, lodging and food expenses!**

We are asking that these forms be completed and submitted <u>no later than March 16, 2018</u>. Students will be notified of their selection by March 30, 2018.

On behalf of the Esri-MUG Board of Directors, we greatly appreciate your support and thank you for your participation with this effort. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 703-849-0419 or shoegberg@dewberry.com.

Sincerely,

Sue Hoegberg Esri-MUG Secretary